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 Sarah Walker COMMNT2016/2175/P 04/06/2016  16:59:27 I am concerned about the application for a basement to the side of the dwelling with a two story 

extension above it. My concerns relate to the two story extension which by the looks of the application 

will block out light and impose on the existing buildings 55 and 57 Brecknock Road. The extension 

will also reduce existing space which will enclose on 55 Brecknock Road. I am extremely concerned by 

the two storey extension and would advise this is limited to one storey only so that all can appreciate 

the light and space of the neighbourhood.
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